
SCST congratulates Hong Kong fencers
on winning bronze medal in World
Championships

     The Secretary for Culture, Sports and Tourism, Mr Kevin Yeung, today
(July 30) congratulated Hong Kong fencers Cheung Ka-long, Ryan Choi, Yeung
Chi-ka and Leung Chin-yu on winning a bronze medal in the Men's Foil Team
event of the 2023 Fencing World Championships.
      
     Mr Yeung said, "Cheung, Choi, Yeung and Leung earned a bronze medal with
their marvellous performance and extraordinary skills, achieving the best
result ever in the Men's Foil Team event in the Championships. We share the
team's joy and are proud of their achievement."
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